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Brian Vickery, MD is the
first author of a NEMJ
article about a treatment
for peanut allergy suffers,
and has been getting a
lot of press for his work.
Check out the story here.

Congrats to Sophie
Darch, PhD, who recently
left for the University of
Southern Florida for her
first faculty appointment.
Keep up with her on
Twitter at @Darch Lab

The CF-AIR Holiday Party at Marlow's Tavern was a fun
way to kick off the holiday season. Thanks to all who
came out for the merrymaking!

Claudia Morris, MD was
recently awarded Emory
Pediatric's first K24 NIH
grant. This grant is a
Midcareer Investigator
Award to provide support
for protected time to
devote to patient-
oriented research and to
act as research mentor
for clinical residents,
clinical fellows and/or
junior clinical faculty.
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http://www.pedsresearch.org/news/experimental-treatment-helps-2-out-of-3-peanut-allergy-sufferers-study-finds
https://twitter.com/EmoryCHOA_CFAIR/status/1070740648804929537
http://www.pedsresearch.org/research/centers/cf-air/cf-air-news/morris-k24-patient-oriented-research-in-arginine-deficiency-syndromes

